
“Twice as Friendly, Twice as Nice” 
 

 

Invitation to Bid 

City of Twin City - Twin City Drugs Sidewalk Project  

Bids are due by December 16, 2019 at 5PM 

 

This project is a replacement of the sidewalk store-front area of Twin 

City Drugs. The project will include a complete replacement of the 

foundation, installation of a railing system around the platform, and 

installation of a brick surface on the sidewalk area to match the 

adjacent sidewalk. This project will have a start date of late January 

2020 to early February 2020 to accommodate the business owner.  

 

Please direct all questions to Mayor Matt Donaldson at 478-763-2695 

or email at mdonaldson@twincityga.com.  


